Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Bill Dugan [dugan@welltest.biz]

Sent: Tuesday, October 27, 2015 3:12 PM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Subject: Update: 13778 Doolittle, San Leandro -- Four Seasons cleaners
Hi Mark:

We will be on-site on 10/29/15 to collect the sub-slab, soil-gas, indoor air, and outdoor air samples for the four Seasons
cleaners project.

Bill Dugan
WellTest, Inc.
408-460-1884 Cell Phone



